
 

                                                                                                                             

May 16, 2023 
 

Public Information Meeting 
Capreol Trunk Storm Sewer Upgrades 
Crescent and Ormsby Avenues, Capreol  
 

The City of Greater Sudbury is planning trunk storm sewer, road and 
water/wastewater improvements on Crescent and Ormsby Avenues, between 
Young and Dennie Streets, Capreol. 

This project is part of the Council-approved capital project plan for Dennie Street and Crescent Avenue. It 
includes improved stormwater conveyance, and storm sewer improvements to reduce the risk of flooding. 
 

Everyone is invited to attend at any time 

between 4 and 7 p.m. 

Date: Thursday, June 1, 2023 

Location: Capreol Library at 

9 Morin St. Capreol, Ontario 

Project Highlights: 

 Storm sewer upgrades to reduce flooding. 
 Sanitary sewer upgrades to replace aging 

infrastructure.  
 Watermain upgrades to replace aging 

infrastructure.  
 Road reconstruction including curbs and 

sidewalks. 
 
Expected Start Date:  Spring/Summer 2023 

Expected End Date:  Fall/Winter 2024 

*Timeline is subject to change* 

 

The purpose of the meeting is to inform the residents of the project and to secure comments on the 

proposed work . The Project Team will be in attendance and available to answer questions and respond 

to any concerns. 

If you are unable to attend, please visit www.greatersudbury.ca/constructionprojects for more 
information. If you do not have access to the website, please contact the Project Team members listed 
below and a package with further project details can be mailed to you. 
 

Questions about upcoming construction can be directed to: 

Project Manager:                                 Project Designer (RVA):  Councillor: 
Kevin Reynish                                       Andrea Penny, P.Eng., M.A.Sc.  Natalie Labbée, Ward 7 
705-674-4455, ext. 3613                       705-560-5555 ext. 2223              705-919-3717 
kevin.reynish@greatersudbury.ca        apenny@rvanderson.com   natalie.labbée@greatersudbury.ca  
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